Kelly Holden Allen
2971 Iroquois Street, Detroit, MI  48214
Email: kellyholdenallen@me.com
Phone: 248.840.6192 cell

June 9, 2023
Historic District Commission
2 Woodward Ave, Suite 808, Detroit, MI 48226
Subject: Support for Proposed Project at 2108 Burns

Dear HDC Detroit,
I am writing this letter to express my full support for the proposed home improvement project by my neighbor, Gary Brownell, of 2108 Burns Avenue.
It is crucial that the Indian Village neighborhood preserves its historic nature, and upon reviewing the designs, I’m confident this project is within the keeping of the historic aspects of our community.
As a resident of Indian Village, I believe that the proposed project will benefit not only Mr. Brown’s home, but our entire community as well.
Best,
Kelly Holden Allen
2971 Iroquois Street
